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6th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Unbelievably we are now in October, how did that happen?  

We hope you are enjoying catching up with our newsletters, and enjoying seeing 

what the children have been doing in school.  

This week we have some exciting PTFA event news to share.

 

  

 
Dates for your diary 

 
 
10th Oct 2022 

 
Life Education team visit  

 

 

11th Oct 2022 
 

 

Life Education team visit  
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12th Oct 2022 

 

 
Rowan class trip to Shire Hall  

 
14th Oct 2022 

 
PTFA school disco  

 

 

17th Oct 2022 
 

 

Parent Teacher meetings after 
school  

 

18th Oct 2022 

Open morning for children starting 

school in September 2023 

 
 

19th Oct 2022 

 
Parent Teacher meetings after 

school  
 

 

24th-28th Oct 2022 
 

 

October half term  
 

 
31st Oct 2022 

 
Inset day – No children in school  

 

 

25th Nov 2022 

PTFA Own clothes day  

(£1 donation)  

 

Parent Teacher meeting 

Slots can be made using Parentmail. If you have an issue making a 

booking please speak to Mrs. Heath or your class Teacher. 

Shout out for pom-poms please  

Some of you may have come across Mosaic the children’s bereavement charity 

in Dorset.  

https://mosaicfamilysupport.org/ 

They have asked if anyone would be willing to make a pom-pom for them to 

use on their next residential trip. The have asked for pom-poms to be the size 

of a tennis ball and have a loop to hang them up please.  If you can spare some 

wool and some time to make one, they will be gratefully received. Please come 

and wow Mrs Heath in the School office with your creations before October 

half term.  
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The PTFA are holding a Halloween disco and children can dress in party wear or a Halloween 

costume. All proceeds will go to the PTFA to help future events and coach fees for school trips. 

Hot dogs, sweets, drinks and ice lollies will be available to purchase.  

Tickets can be ordered from the school office post box – Please ensure you put your money in an 

envelope clearly marking your child’s full name and their class. 
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Year 2 hard at work in their RE lesson 
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The children at Late Owls club have been enjoying some welcome Autumn 

sunshine 
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I like playing computer games at Late Owls 

Nicolas 
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Alex has provided the joke this week.   

How did the scarecrow win the race?  

He was standing at the end! 

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn  

Executive Headteacher  

I like the food at 

Late Owls  

Aria  

We make new 

friends at Late 

Owls   

Caius 

We enjoy 

playing 

games 

with our 

friends  

Annabel & 

Evie 

 

 


